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Attention: Inpatient Hospitals (Updated 11/29/2016) 

 
As of October 1, 2016, the International Statistical Classification of Diseases 
(ICD)-10 code set used to report medical and behavioral diagnoses, has been 
updated with a new ICD-10 diagnosis code set.  Hewlett Packard Enterprise has 
identified an issue when the new ICD-10 diagnosis code is billed on inpatient 
stays causing the claim to deny with Explanation of Benefit (EOB) code 0693 - 
“Invalid Principal Diagnosis” and EOB code 0920 - “3M Grouper Error”.  Version 
33 of APR DRG Grouper Software, that is currently being used, cannot price 
claims using the new ICD-10 codes.  
 
Hewlett Packard Enterprise will be updating their system on Tuesday November 
29, 2016 to process inpatient stays with admission date October 1, 2016 and 
forward using Version 34 of APR DRG.  Any inpatient claims that previously denied 
with EOB 0920 and 0693 can be re-submitted for processing starting Wednesday 
November 30, 2016.  
 

 

 

 

 

 


